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Chevron Environmental Management Company
ATTN: Tim Bishop

6001 Bollinger Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA 94583

Re:  Chevron Station 351860 (Pineapple Texaco)
5138 Old Seward Highway, Anchorage, Hazard ID: 4692

Dear Mr. Bishop:

Thank you for your continued work on the monitoting and assessment of this site. In the interest of
moving this site quicker toward closure the Alaska Department of Conservation, Contaminated Site
Program (ADEC) is requesting a report summarizing all of the historic soil sampling data for this site to
identify any locations that had sample results that exceed current ADEC maximum allowable and/ot
human health cleanup levels. The ADEC also tequests that you submit a work plan, including a schedule
for conducting the work, for assessing those areas to evaluate whether they still exceed maximum
allowable and/or human health cleanup levels. The work plan could include the removal of contaminated
soil and/or groundwater in those areas to help accelerate the remediation of this site. ADEC requests that
both the report and work plan be submitted by May 1, 2020.

The ADEC looks forward to wotking with you in the cost-effective and timely completion of the site
work for site closure. If you have any questions regarding this letter you can reach me at 907-269-7525 or

via email at robert.weimer@alaska.gov.

Sincerely,

i Bl =

Robert Weimer
Project Manager

Cc: Nicole Monroe, Arcadis
Steve Wuerth

Note: This letter is being transmitted to you in electronic format only. If you require a
papet copy, let us know and we will be happy to provide one to you. In the interest of
reducing file space, the Division of SPAR/Contaminated Sites Program is transitioning
to electronic transmission of project cotrespondence.



